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PRESS RELEASE – INCLEMENT WEATHER 

 
Due to freezing temperatures the City of Sulphur urges residents to please 

avoid all non-essential travel. Ice on roadways can make roads extremely 

hazardous, even for experienced drivers. If you must drive, proceed with 

extreme caution and reduce your speed significantly. 

 

If you encounter a frozen roadway or bridge, please contact the Sulphur 

police department dispatch at 337-527-4500. 

 

Please help keep our roads safe for emergency personnel and essential 

workers.  


